中  华  人  民  共  和  国  审  计  署
National Audit Office of the People’s Republic of China
 Oct. 9th , 2017

7th Seminar on Environmental Auditing of ASOSAI WGEA
Dear Colleague,

I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for your sustained support to the National Audit Office of China as well as ASOSAI WGEA.

In the capacity of the Chair of ASOSAI WGEA, in order to further promote the exchange and cooperation among Asian SAIs, I am very pleased to inform you that the 7th Seminar on Environmental Auditing the 6th Working Meeting of ASOSAI WGEA will be held from 29th to 31st of January, 2018, in KhaoYai, Thailand, co-hosted by SAI Thailand. 

A multitude of contents are included in the Seminar. In addition to the due work reports, we are to hold the Environmental Auditing Forum on Featured Practices of Asian SAIs, inviting countries in the region to share environmental auditing engagements with they own characteristics. Furthermore, a discussion entitled IT Application in Environmental Audit will be held to enhance SAIs’ awareness in information technology and big data audit as well as promote exchange of best practices, in the hope of fully upgrading IT involvement in environmental auditing to information technology and big data audit as well as promote exchange of best 
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practices, in the hope of fully upgrading IT involvement in environmental auditing to a new level. I would like to invite you to be present and introduce the practices and experiences of environmental auditing in your country. After the sessions, an environmental excursion is to be provided by SAI Thailand.

In addition, during the working meeting, we will discuss matters relating to the revision of procedural rules of ASOSAI WGEA, to establish a expert team on environmental auditing, to carry out parallel auditing as well as to approve the host of next meeting.

Hereon, I am writing to invite you to nominate 2 or 3 members from your SAI for the seminar and submit country papers. All nominees are kindly requested to fill out the registration form and send it to SAI Thailand via int_rela@oag.go.th before Nov. 30th 2017, and noting them to issue letter of visa facilitation upon necessity. The 8th Questionnaire on Environmental Audit of ASOSAI WGEA is also attached.
I look forward to your kind response and to meet participants from your SAI during the seminar. I would like to take this opportunity to further enhance the friendship between our SAIs and look forward to working with you to further promote environmental auditing in Asia.

Yours sincerely,

Hu Zejun

Auditor General of CNAO

Chairman of ASOSAI WGEA
